AFFIRMING COMMITTEE
MINUTES OF JUNE 2, 2019 MEETING

Several members of the committee met in the Choir Room to watch the movie “for the
BIBLE tells me so”.

After viewing the movie it was decided this would be a good resource to show to the
congregation followed by a workshop.

NEXT MEETING WILL BE JULY 27, 2019 at 12:00 NOON IN THE RESOURCE ROOM.



